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UPRR No Bill/No Ingate Policy at Global 1 Ramp in Chicago, IL 
 
Dear Customer: 
 
In an effort to minimize the problems with congestion at the UPRR rail terminals, Pacer 
Stacktrain, in conjunction with Union Pacific Railroad, will implement a "No Bill No 
Ingate Policy" at the Chicago Global 1 facility.  This policy will be in effect Monday 
April 16, 2001.   
 
From April 16-30, to assist drivers during the transition, Pacer Stacktrain Global 1 ramp 
personnel will be available for assistance in the event of an emergency. 
 
As a reminder, please allow one hour for your billing to be processed prior to the trucker 
arriving at the gate. 
 
Should you experience any problems getting a driver in the gate, please contact Pacer 
Stacktrain Memphis Billing Department at (901)-684-7370 Monday-Friday 0700-2300, 
1000-2300 Saturday, 1300-2300 on Sunday.  
 
Pacer Stacktrain has also implemented Web Site rail billing.  Customers can log on to 
Pacerstack.com to obtain an ID. 
 
Please advise all personnel and drayage partners of this announcement.  If you have any 
questions, please contact your local Pacer Stacktrain representative. 
 


